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NAPLAN

National Assessment Program - Literacy and Numeracy
PARENT INFORMATION SESSION

Dear Parents & Carers,

Did you know that your child will be sitting the National Assessment Program- Literacy &
Numeracy (NAPLAN) in week 3 this term?

NAPLAN is an annual assessment for all students in Years 3, 5, 7 and 9. It tests the types of
skills that are essential for every child to progress through school and life, in reading, writing,

spelling, grammar and punctuation, and numeracy.

A parent information session will be in held to inform you about the assessment your child will
be completing. You will be shown sample questions, tests and have the opportunity to ask

questions. All parehts attending will receive an information pack to take home.

To ensure we have enough packs for all parents who attend, please confirm your attendance by
sending a text message with your name, your child’s class and the word ‘NAPLAN’ to 0403 433
212, OR by completing the slip below and returning it with your child. |

When: Tuesday 8 May 2-3pm
Where: Community Hub

Lina Mourad Matthew Jones
Community Hub Leader Instructional Leader
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